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Appointment of a New Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

a new Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan (ASBJ), Kanako Ogura, Executive 

Board Member and Partner, KPMG AZSA LLC, effective August 20, 2019. 


